
INTERSESSIONAL ACTIVITIES 

MEETINGS OF WORKING GROUPS AND WORKSHOPS 

16.1 At this meeting, the Scientific Committee agreed that its Working Groups on Krill and 
CEMP be merged into a new Working Group on Ecosystem Monitoring and Management (WG-EMM) 
(see paragraph 7.40). 
 
16.2 The Scientific Committee thanked Dr Bengtson and Mr Miller for their work and 
commitment as the current Conveners of WG-CEMP and WG-Krill.  It noted that much of the work of 
WG-EMM could only be taken forward because of the substantial work done already by WG-Krill and 
WG-CEMP.  
 
16.3 Dr Everson expressed the sincere thanks of the Scientific Committee especially to 
Dr Bengtson, who had indicated that it was unlikely that he would participate in CCAMLR in future, 
and recognised that he had been a particularly active contributor to all aspects of CCAMLR’s work 
over a number of years.  
 
16.4 Dr Everson was elected to convene WG-EMM, and accordingly resigned the convenership 
of WG-FSA.  The Scientific Committee thanked Dr Everson for his work as Convener of WG-FSA in 
taking that Working Group a long way forward in its tasks. 
 
16.5 Dr de la Mare was elected to convene WG-FSA.  
 
16.6 An offer was made by Italy to host the meeting of WG-EMM in 1995.  This was gratefully 
received by the Scientific Committee.  
 
16.7 The meeting of WG-EMM will take place in Siena, Italy, from 24 July to 3 August 1995.  
Should a meeting of the Ad Hoc Subgroup on Statistics be required (see paragraph 6.27) this should 
also take place in Siena, on 20 and 21 July 1995. 
 
16.8 The meeting of WG-FSA will take place from 10 to 19 October 1995 at CCAMLR 
Headquarters in Hobart.  A workshop on methods for the assessment of D. eleginoides will take 
place from 4 to 6 October 1995 at CCAMLR Headquarters provided that the conditions laid out in 
paragraph 2.17 (see Annex 4, paragraph 4.37) have been met. 
 
 



OTHER WORK OF CCAMLR SCIENTISTS 

16.9 Data collected during the cooperative research activities in the Peninsula region in 1994/95 
will be analysed at a workshop in Hamburg from 17 to 20 July 1995. 
 


